
Agenda of the  
European Association of the Schools of Political Studies 

 
10 March, 2010: Meeting of Directors 
 
The meeting, held at the Council of Europe in Strasbourg, brought together the Directors of 
the Schools of Political Studies, the Association’s President, Catherine Lalumière, and 
Secretary General, Jack Hanning. The preparation of the 2010 Summer University for 
Democracy and the future development of the Schools Network were on the meeting agenda. 
Nevena Crljenco, Director of the Academy for Political Development in Croatia was 
appointed Network co-ordinator to achieve a common approach by the Schools in the 
Association. 
 
27 June, 2010: General Assembly of the Association  
 
The day before the 2010 Summer University for Democracy opens, the Annual General 
Meeting of the European Association of the Schools of Political Studies will take place with 
Catherine Lalumière in the chair. Members will examine the Association’s annual report and 
elect a new Board. They will also discuss the need for a communication strategy and the 
planning of fund raising for future activities. 


